
After Caucus, What's Next?

Mesa County Democrats held a successful Democratic Caucus on Saturday, March 6. We
recruited election judges, elected precinct organizers, nominated delegates to the County and
State Assembly and Convention, and had some good conversations with fellow Democrats.

So what’s next?

Coming up, we have two follow-on events to the Caucus: HD54 Assembly on March 30, where
we will nominate candidates for Colorado State House District 54; and State Assembly on April
13, where we’ll choose delegates to go to the Democratic National Convention held in August in
Chicago. The Assemblies will be held virtually, and delegates who were elected at Caucus will
participate.

Primary election will be held June 25; ballots will be mailed out starting June 3. In this election
we’ll choose who will be our candidate for CD3 – Congressional District 3. Our candidate is
Adam Frisch.

And of course, the general election will be held on November 5.

But meanwhile, we have plenty of work to do! And we need as many people as possible to help
us preserve our democracy – this election really is that important. There are so many ways you
can help, from stuffing envelopes to staffing the Mesa County Democrats office to making phone
calls or to knocking on doors, just to name a few. We have committees that need volunteer help
(Communications, Volunteers, Events Planning, Fundraising …) and we need precinct
organizers and volunteers. Any way you want to help, we want you! Please reach out to us
at:
mesacountydemocraticparty@gmail.com
Or call the office at 970-549-8544
We hope to hear from you soon. Thank you!
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